State of - OR'GINAL

Florida X .
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Commission
-M~E-M~0O~R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: August 30, 2001

TO: Wayne Knight/Division of Legal Services

FROM: Laura King/Division of Competitive Services 2

RE: BellSouth’s Request for Confidential Classification of
Exhibit B - Document No. 07557-01

!

Staff has reviewed BellScuth Telecommunication Inc.’s July 27,
2001, Request for Confidential <Classification of Exhibit B,
document number 07557-01. Staff believes that the request should
be denied. When Exhibit B was filed on June 16, 2001, no party
filed a notice or request for confidentiality; therefore, the
document was treated as a public document. On July 6, 2001,
Bellsouth filed its notice of intent to request confidential
classification of Exhibit B; however, because the notice was filed
approximately two weeks after the document, it was not possible to
treat Exhibit B as confidential. Exhibit B is currently being
treated as a public document which staff believes is appropriate.
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